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Dear UKALL14 Colleagues

Please find attached the new UKALL14 newsletter for your information.

Please note the MRD lab is moving sites as of 19th May. All samples taken after today should be sent to
the new lab address as detailed below.
N.B. Samples taken today, Friday 15" May, should be stored in the fridge to be sent first thing Monday.

The new address is:

Adult ALL laboratory

UCL Cancer Institute

Paul O'Gorman Building
University College London
72 Huntley Street

London UK

WCI1E 6DD

Lab new telephone number- 0207 6790719, fax number- 020 7679 6817

The trial sample request form for UKALL14 has been updated and is attached. The protocol will be updated
as soon as possible. Please make it clear in your local guidance where samples should be sent. There may
be a slight delay in the labs turnaround time due to the move, but they will try their best to minimise this.
Please get in touch if you have any questions

Best wishes
Lynda

75020 7679 9168 |£020 7679 9861 | “Fl.micklewright@ucl.ac.uk

“Please note that patient identifiable data (such as a full name and/or initials with date of birth) should not be sent in any email
correspondence. If you need to refer to a patient please use Trial/Patient Number.”
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